
Dear Parents. 
 
As you may already know Newburgh Fairs theme for 2024 has been chosen as Disney. At our last 
committee meeting we decide which float each year group will focus on and are as follows. 

 Nursery  Disney Under the Sea (Finding Dory/ Nemo, The Little Mermaid etc) 
 Reception- Disney Royalty  
 Year One and Two  Disney Pixar (Cars, Toy Story, The incredibles, Monsters Inc etc)  
 Year 3 and 4  Pirates Of The Caribbean  

 
As a committee we would like to ask if anyone would be interested in taking charge or helping to  
design a float. Possibly to make it a little less daunting a group of parents could put their name 
forward. If this is something you feel that you could do, please contact Elizabeth Taylor  
(bagpussy1981@aol.com) or if you have children at Newburgh School, Agnes 
(Reception)  
Please also start thinking about costumes for your children and possibly for yourself as we do 
have a few adults who also dress up each year. 
I would also love to hear from anyone who is able to help with sourcing Tractors, Trailers, 
curtained lorries etc which can be used on Fair day as floats for the children to ride around the 
village on.  
I look forward to receiving your ideas. Your help is needed to make this procession a success. 
Thank you. 
 
Elizabeth Taylor  
 
Newburgh Fair Committee Member 
Procession Lead 


